
 

We’re taking part in NSPCC Number Day! 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to announce that Crackley Hall will, once again, be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in 
Number Day on Friday 4th February 2022.     
 

Everything the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents abuse tomorrow. 

The NSPCC needs our support more than ever. By raising money, we can help to fund their vital services 
such as Childline – the helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem 
or concern. 

Making maths meaningful 

Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ attitude towards it.  

What happens on the 4th February?  

 
• We are having an exciting day of maths activities that will span the whole curriculum from French 

to Geography, Music and the Arts. We really will be looking at the maths in everything.  

• We will also be taking part in Dress up for Digits which was so hugely successful last year.  Pupils are 
asked to get creative and dress up with a mathematical theme.  

• It would be wonderful to surpass our total raised last year, and to this end we are asking for a 
voluntary donation of £2 brought into school on the 4th of Feb. 

• This year we will also be having an ‘eco maths’ theme to many of our activities and some home-
learning opportunities and activities will be available via Seesaw.  

• Please note - Your class teacher might ask you to bring in some additional items to support class 
activities. 

It all adds up 

Once again, we are really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your 
support. All the money we raise at Crackley Hall will make an enormous difference to children today and 
help the NSPCC prevent abuse and be there for children in the future. 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Anna van Zyl 
 
 

 

 

 

 



Ideas for dressing up. 

 

Please see below some dressing up ideas. These are just an example; we cannot wait to see how creative 
you can be.  

 

 

  

   


